	Helpful Hints 2020-2021
 

	
Dear Parents/Guardians:
As we get close to the end of this school year, we are in the process of planning for the 2020-21 school year.  One important piece of that planning process is input from you about your child.   

No one knows a child better than his/her parent(s).  With that in mind, I encourage you to complete the Lisbon Elementary Helpful Hints form on the bottom of this letter.  The purpose of this form is for you to share specific information or helpful hints with the staff that will give next year’s teachers some information from you about your child.

Please fill out and return the form below by Tuesday, May 12th via email to Christine_johnson@hcpss.org. 

Thank you for your input and continued support.

Stay Safe and Healthy,
Debra Anoff, Principal
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